
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
For: 

Village of Bagley 
Proposed Community Development Block Grant Application 

Village Hall, 400 S. Jackley Lane, Bagley, WI 53801 
 Tuesday, May 06, 2025  

6:30 p.m. 
MEETING MOVED TO THE VILLAGE HALL, 115 S 

BAGLEY AVE, BAGLEY WI 53801 
(THE OLD BANK BUILDING) 

 
The Board Members of the Village of Bagley will conduct a public hearing 
regarding its proposed application for Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) Public Facilities (PF) program funds.  The public is invited to attend to 
learn about the CDBG program, provide input on community development and 
housing needs, and comment on the activities proposed to be included in the 
CDBG application. 
 
Agenda for the public hearing:   

1. Identification of total potential funding available 
2. Eligible CDBG activities 
3. Presentation of identified community development and housing needs 
4. Presentation of activities proposed for CDBG application 
5. Review of any potential residential and non-residential displacement 
6. Resident input regarding community development and housing needs, 

the proposed CDBG project, and other CDBG activities 
 
Residents of the Village of Bagley, Wisconsin, including residents with low and 
moderate incomes that may be impacted by the project, are encouraged to 
attend.   
 
The meeting room is ADA accessible. Persons needing additional 
accommodations should contact Ms. Shelly Liston at (608) 996-2195 or email: 
villageofbagley@gmail.com. 
 

 
The Village of Bagley will regularly review the demographic data of the 
municipality, and survey a CDBG project area and/or service area if deemed 
necessary to identify non-English speaking persons, and will take steps to assure 
them equal opportunity in the citizen participation process. 

mailto:vogclerk@gmail.com

